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DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE: 11/02/21 Technical Advisory 
RS/TL21-031R 

SUBJECT: UPDATE-Shipping New Independent Colleges and 
Universities   o  n Florida (ICUF) Specialty License Plates 

 
Overview: 
PRIDE will begin shipping the new ICUF specialty license plates November 1, 2021. All license 
plates will be delivered by November 10, 2021. Please remove the old designs from your 
inventory and begin issuing the new plates when you receive them. 

Details: 
With the new license plates, all transactions can be performed. Anyone that has the old license 
plate will be able to keep that license plate until the end of the 10-year plate. No originals, 
replacements, and personalized license plate reservations transactions will be allowed. 

Each county must mark the appropriate range(s) obsolete. This will automatically transfer the 
range(s) to Bin 67, which is designated for obsolete inventory. Additionally, please physically 
remove obsolete license plates from your inventory. PRIDE will pick them up when they make 
future deliveries. Below are images of the new plates and inventory codes: 

ADR, ADP, ADA BUR, BUP, BUA

AVR, AVP, AVA B0R, B0P, B0A 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY 



EKR, EKP, EKA F6R, F6P, F6A 
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EMR, EMP, EMA 

EGR, EGP, EGA 

F8R, F8P, F8A 

F2R, F2P, F2A 

HUR, HUP, HUA 

JAR, JAP, JAA 

KER, KEP, KEA 

LYR, LYP, LYA 
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NOR, NOP, NOA S2R, S2P, S2A 

PDR, PDP, PDA 

RIR, RIP, RIA 

R0R, R0P, R0A 

S0R, S0P, S0A 

S4R, S4P, S4A 

S3R, S3P, S3A 

U0R, U0P, U0A 

WUR, WUP, WUA 



WIR, WIP, WIA 
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Conclusion: 
We appreciate your cooperation. If you have any questions or need additional information, 
please contact the Inventory Control Section at (850) 617-2900. 


	DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES
	Overview:
	Details:




